
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TO WHOSEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

We M/s. Sigma Construction Company hereby declare that no single ac c ident  h ap p en ed  at  our  work  plac e  
s inc e  l ast  2  ye ars .  

 
Above information is correct as per my information & knowledge. 

 
 
 

For Sigma Construction Co. 

Satish Mohan Shete 

(Director) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


